
E/IC/SC/22/81 

6th December, 2022 

ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NOTICE 

New style of school uniform 

Dear Parents, 

 

The school's current uniform style has been used for many years. To meet the development trend 

of education, facilitate students to carry out various learning activities and enhance their sense of 

belonging, the school will implement the change of school uniform style from September 2023 and 

set a three-year transition period. Students can continue to wear the old uniform from the 2023-

2024 school year until the 2025-2026 school year. In addition, the school will also change its 

uniform supplier from the new school year in September 2023. The new uniform supplier is Victoria 

Uniform. 

 

Regarding the style of the new school uniform, the school will seek parents' opinions so that 

the school can further collect data and follow up. The new school uniform style needs to be 

approved by the Incorporated Management Committee of the school. Once the style is confirmed, 

the school will notify parents through the school website as soon as possible and will display it 

in the school. At that time, the school uniform supplier will only provide new school uniforms 

for parents to purchase. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ko Tak Yin 

Headmistress 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip                         E/IC/SC/22/81 

New style of school uniform 
 

Dear Headmistress, 

 

I have read the above content and acknowledged that new style of school uniform will be adopted  

in the coming school year. 

   

          Parent’s Signature: ___________________________  

          Parent’s Name: ______________________________ 

    Student’s Name: _________________ Class: ______ 

          Date: ______________________________________ 


